
 

 

October 1, 2022 

 

 

Notice for price revision (price increase) 

 

 

To Our Valued Customers, 

 

We thank you very much for being our loyal customers. 

 

  As you know, due to the recent changes in global market, the prices of raw materials, 

energy such as electricity and gas, transportation costs, etc. are all rising without any end in 

sight. 

  We have been making continuous efforts to reduce costs for some time, but the current 

rise in various costs is beyond our ability to control. 

  Therefore, in order to commit to offering high quality product supplies and maintain our 

foundation for continuous development of future value-added products, we would like to 

request a price revision (price increase) and ask for your cooperation and understanding. 

Regarding the specific price, a general price increase of about 15% will be implemented 

to the current conventional prices. For each individual pricing details, we would consult with 

you separately. 

We apologize for the inconvenience and ask for your understanding and of the necessity 

that led to our request for price revision. 

  Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Contact: 

CFC Design Inc.  

Sales Dept. 

West Japan Sales Office  

TEL : (81)-778-42-5629 

FAX : (81)-778-51-2220 


